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Al

Reception We have been creating our own patterns this week, 

thinking carefully about the unit of repeat they want to use. 

We've also been exploring Rangoli patterns that are used to 

celebrate Diwali and were lucky enough to have the story of 

Rami and Sita acted out. We have been reading ‘After The 

Storm’ by Nick Butterworth and have been making puppets and 

books to help us retell the story.

Year 2 This week we sketched poppies to show that we 

remember. We had a conversation about Remembrance 

Day and the sacrifices that soldiers make when going to 

areas of conflict. In English, we went on a walk around the 

school trying to see the beautiful in the ordinary. We wrote 

noun phrases to describe what we saw- "rain freckling on 

coats" or "water splashing in the shimmering puddles".

Year 1 We have been busy re-writing our own traditional story 

based on the story of ‘Three Billy Goat Gruff’. We shared our 

stories with our friends and acted it out during active learning 

time. In PE, we were learning to aim and roll the ball accurately 

into a target. We had to use different force and speeds when the 

target's size changed. The small target was very challenging!

Mayah in Orange for her amazing writing.
Arielle in Yellow for her super sketching
Tommy in Purple for fantastic writing.

Ariya in Orange for her wonderful story book

It has been another fun week of 

leaning in school. To celebrate 

Diwali, I have seen children creating 

Rangoli patterns, making Diya's out 

of clay and discussing what gifts they 

would give to others. Today, to 

commemorated  Remembrance Day, 

we held a minutes silence at the end 

of playtime and all of our children 

have created different poppy art. I 

am so proud of our school! Well 

done, Kingsway. Wishing you a 

restful weekend and if you are 

celebrating, I wish you a 'Happy 

Diwali'.



Attendance

Congratulations to BLUE class. 

Keep up the amazing work  

Louie

Jessica

Honey

Reagan

Rebeca

Elsie Rae

Alex Oliver Amelia

Frankie Theo Isabella

WELL DONE to all the 
children who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Theo

ORANGE 87.2% RED 91.4%

PURPLE 96.9% BLUE 97.2%

YELLOW 96.0% GREEN 96.0%

Happy 

Birthday

Frankie
Annabelle

Aisha
Isabella

Letters Sent Home
This Week

Santa’s Coming to 
Kingsway

Jingle Bell Party
Christmas Carols

CHILDREN IN NEED

PUDSEY EARS and WRISTBANDS will be 
sold on the playground 3:15-3:30pm 

Mon-Thurs next week.
Friday 17th November - Non School 

Uniform day 
Please bring in £1 for Children In Need

We wish all our families 

celebrating a wonderful 

weekend



Today Kingsway Infants held a 
minutes silence for all the people 

that have helped us. 

Below is some of the children's lovely 
poppy art work


